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Report of Faculty Empowerment program conducted under the aegis of IQAC on 
20 March, 2024( 2:30 P.M. onwards) at Seminar room of college. 

Internal Quality Assuarance Cell (IQAC) on the request of newly recruited faculty 
members convened Faculty empowerment program to apprise them with the 
rules/procedure pertaining to different type of leaves and LTC/HTC. All faculty 
members were advised to attend the seminar and attendance of newly recruited 
faculty members was mandatory. At the beginning of the session , Prof. J.K.Singh ( 
Coordinator-IQAC) explained the importance of the program for newly recruited 
faculty members and expressed gratitude to the Principal, Prof. Manoj Sinha for 
extending all necessary support for convening the program.  

  

The participants were addressed by Dr. Ranjan Kumar ( Associate Professor , 
Department of Computer Science) who explained all the rules and procedures 
relating to different kind of leaves, LTC facility,etc. in a simplified manner using 
Power point presentation.   

 

 



 

All the participants appreciated the detailed presentation made by Dr. Ranjan 
Kumar alongwith issuing clarification on doubts of participants. The session ended 
with vote of thanks by Prof. J.K. Singh to the resource person, Dr. Ranjan Kumar 
and all the members of IQAC who extended their support and cooperation in the 
smooth coordination of the program.   

The attendance record of the event was submitted in the NAAC/IQAC office.  








